
	
	
	
	
	
	

Ballyclare	Leavers	Event	2020!	
	

As	you	all	know	we	are	holding	our	2020	leavers	event	on	Thursday	20th	
August.	

	
Each	class	will	be	attending	for	a	session	of	approx.	40	mins.	There	will	
be	several	activities	for	you	and	your	child	to	participate	in	and	gifts	for	

them	to	collect!	
	

The	arrangements	for	this	day	will	be	as	follows:	
Social	distancing	must	be	maintained	at	all	times.	

	
At	your	allocated	time	please	arrive	at	the	playground	gate	on	Grange	

Drive.	Exit	only	via	Classroom	3	gate.	
	

AM:	
Class	1:	9-9:40	am	

Class	2:	9:50-10:30	am	
Class	3	10:40-11:20	am	

PM	
Class	1-	12:30-	1:10	pm	
Class	2	1:20-	1:50	pm	
Class	3	2-	2:40	pm	

	
If	possible	we	would	like	the	children	to	wear	school	uniform.	

	
	

Photographs		
	

As	we	were	not	able	to	offer	you	the	chance	to	buy	class	photographs	
this	year-	Whitehall	Photography	have	created	class	photographs	from	
the	pictures	we	already	had!	Usually	parents	order	and	pay	for	class	



photographs	themselves.	This	year	we	have	paid	for	a	class	photograph	
for	each	child	as	a	special	memento	of	this	very	unusual	year.	

	
	

The	photographers	from	Whitehall	studios	will	also	be	here	at	the	event	
to	take	graduation	photographs	if	you	should	wish	to	do	so.	

	
The	cost	for	a	pack	of	Graduation	photographs	will	be	£20,	which	must	

be	paid	on	the	day	in	cash.		
Please	bring	the	correct	money	so	as	orders	cannot	be	taken	without	
the	correct	amount.	Photographs	will	only	be	taken	once	they	have	

been	paid	for.	
	

The	photographs	will	then	be	sent	directly	to	your	home.	
You	will	receive	a	pack	of	photographs:	

This	will	include	three	larger	photos	and	four	mini	photos.		Parents	can	
be	photographed	with	their	children	as	well	if	they	wish	and	a	mixed	
photo	pack	will	be	put	together.	
	

	
	

Memory	Tiles	
	

Usually	at	the	end	of	each	year	children	and	parents	are	given	the	
opportunity	to	buy	and	decorate	a	tile	for	our	memory	wall.	

	
The	PTA	have	very	kindly	paid	for	a	tile	for	each	child	to	decorate	this	

year-	as	a	special	memory	wall	display	will	be	done	for	2020	
incorporating	the	‘Rainbow”	that	has	become	an	iconic	symbol	of	the	

Covid	19	pandemic.	
Every	child	is	invited	to	make	a	handprint	tile,	which	will	feature	in	our	

special	display.	
	
	

In	addition	to	these	2	activities	children	will	also	be	receiving	leaving	
gifts	and	their	graduation	medals	and	certificates.	

	
All	of	these	activities	will	be	outside.	

	
We	are	really	looking	forward	to	seeing	you	all!	


